
LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 
City of Oneida 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a PUBLIC HEARING will be held at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, November 16, 2021 on 

the 2022 Proposed Mayor’s Budget. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the complete text of the Proposed 2022 Mayor’s Budget may be 

viewed on the City’s website www.oneidacity.com under Budget or in the City Clerk’s office. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that any or all persons opposing said Proposed 2022 Mayor’s Budget may 

file a written notice thereto, with the City Clerk before such hearing or attend said hearing at the time and 

place specified. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that any persons with special needs should contact the City Clerk one 

week prior to the hearing. 

 

 

 

http://www.oneidacity.com/

